
Church Camps For Grades
 K-12th Grade

Before the exciting game on February 9th, we
invite you to join our SOUP-ER Bowl party

immediately following the 11 o'clock service.
Please bring a Crock-Pot filled with your

favorite soup, complete with your own
toppings, to share with everyone. Attendees
will have the opportunity to select from a

variety of soups. We will provide drinks and
crackers for all to enjoy!

North Georgia Christian Camp has announced its
schedule for this summer. They have 18 different

sessions offered for grades K-12. Registration
opens on February 1st, and spots are expected to

fill up rapidly. To register, please visit their
website directly.

https://www.christiancamp.net/ 
Noah will be on site at NGCC during the

following weeks: 
Senior 1 (grades 9-12): June 1-6  

Teener 2 (grades 6-8): June 22-26  

Join us for our bi-annual Vine lock-in
on February 7-8! We'll gather at the
church at 6:30 PM on the 7th, with

pickup scheduled for 7 AM on the 8th.
Expect plenty of food, games and
worship. Feel free to invite your

friends! Looking forward to seeing
everyone there!

February Newsletter

For SINGLES only (women and men, mid-20s
and older). If you or someone you know is

single—whether never married, newly single,
widowed, or a widower—please share this

with them. It's important to clarify that this is
NOT a Single-Mingle event or anything of that

nature. This gathering focuses on exploring
faith, growing in your Christian walk, and, of

course, enjoying fellowship together.
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Penz N Needles is a gathering of women
who come together every Friday at 10AM
for crafting and camaraderie. Members

engage in various activities, such as
crocheting, diamond art, knitting,

embroidery, coloring, and many other
hobbies. If this group aligns with your
interests, we warmly invite you to join
us on Fridays. Bring your coffee or tea.

Do you have a passion for reading? At RLCC, we
host a mystery and suspense book club that
meets once a month to delve into a chosen

book. Our gatherings feature engaging
discussions about the book and its relevance to

our personal Christian journeys. Each book
selection is filled with psychological twists,

turns, and suspense, guaranteeing an exciting
experience in our book club! The only

prerequisite for joining is a love for reading
and mysteries. For further details, please reach

out to Leslie at 276-608-3365.

Life is busy and we feel pulled in every direction. Satan
loves to keep us distracted with busyness. If he can keep
us distracted with busyness then we can never grow. We

all need to take time to reset and focus on growing
closer to God. How can we keep pushing and giving to

others if we never take time to fill our own tank? Ladies,
if you are feeling pulled in every direction (work, home,

kids, family), then join Soul Sisters for a time by the fire
to pray, read God's word and fellowship with other

women struggling to find their own balance in life. For
more information contact Leslie at 276-608-3365.

Man-Up gathers twice a month for Bible study and
fellowship. Currently, we are exploring “Break The

Huddle,” focusing on the significance of taking action
when God communicates. The football analogy

emphasizes the reality that faith without action is dead.
This study will equip us to successfully carry out God's

directives. We meet in room 102 on the 1st and 3rd
Tuesday of each month. As the weather warms up, we

will transition our meetings to the Lloyd home. For
further details, reach out to Kirby at 276-608-8307.



Life Line Screening will be here at Real
Life Christian Church on Wednesday,

March 19, 2025, offering safe, painless,
non-invasive preventive health screenings
that are typically not a part of a routine

physical. 

January Totals

1st Week Attendance 
In person 188

Views Online 285
2nd Week Attendance 

In person 227
Views Online 215

3rd Week Attendance 
In person 200

Views Online 213
4th Week Attendance 

In person 246
Views Online 126

1st Week Offering - $8,817.04
2nd Week Offering - $8,385.81
3rd Week Offering - $13,287.88
4th Week Offering - $6,217.78

Attendance
 online & in-person 

(including connect groups)

Offering

One Weekend is just around the corner on March 7-8!
For those who may not know, this event brings

together ten churches from the Woodstock area for a
weekend retreat at His Hands Church. You’ll drop off
your student in the morning and pick them up in the

evening. This is a wonderful opportunity for
fellowship and enjoyment with peers, as well as with
students from our partner churches! The registration

fee is $50 per person. If financial concerns arise,
please reach out to Noah so we can assist you! The

registration deadline is February 23.


